
Vans  snowboarding  event  at
Sierra
The  Vans crew is heading up to Sierra-At-Tahoe on March 17
for the grand finale of the 2018 Vans Hi-Standard Series.

The last stop of this free, all-ages international snowboard
event welcomes local talent to join the series’ MVPs from
around the globe for a final showdown to compete for the
overall 2018 Vans Hi-Standard Series MVP title.

It’s an open-jam format that features a big air session where
participants are judged solely on their individual style with
no inverts or spins over 720 allowed.

Free lift tickets, lunch vouchers and cash prizes will be
handed out on the spot.

In addition to the snowboard jam, Vans amplifies the spectator
experience  with  a  pop-up  House  of  Vans  workshop  for  non-
competitors and family members.

Registration begins at 8:30am.

For more info, go online.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/03/vans-snowboarding-event-sierra/
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